
From: 'KEVINorLAUREN KREKELBERG' <twohawksforever@earthlink.net> 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Sent: Wed Apr  9 20:35 
Subject: Fwd: oppositionto Sunrise Powerlink 
  
 
Kevin Krekelberg                                                                                                                                                                        
April 9, 2008 
3630 Emmanuel Way 
Alpine, Ca 91901 
  
  
First of all , I would like to thank the CPUC and Judge Weissman for allowing me to voice my opposition 
to the proposed Sunrise Power Link project   
  
  
  
  
Finally I am opposed to the project because the very idea that a special interest group {such as SDG&E 
and their parent company Sempra } would have the rate payers best interest  at heart and the well being of 
the residents of San Diego and its surrounding communities as its first interest is an insult to every 
thinking person who lives here.  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Kevin Krekelberg 
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